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Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department 
 
 
December 17, 2007 
 

Via Email and Overnight Delivery 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary  
Washington Utilities and 
      Transportation Commission 
 P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 

Re:  Docket UT-061625 – Petition for AFOR 
  Schedule for Compliance Filings 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn, 
 
Qwest is writing in regard to the schedule for compliance filings in this docket. 

Qwest agrees to submit its tariff revisions no later than December 31, 2007, with a stated 
effective date of February 1, 2008.  Qwest expects that Staff and/or Public Counsel may 
have comments on that filing.  Qwest would like to have an opportunity to make agreed-
upon changes to that filing prior to the comment deadline. 

In addition, depending upon what is contained in the comments, Qwest may seek leave to 
reply, with such reply to be filed no later than January 18, 2008. 

Qwest has consulted with the other parties regarding scheduling.  Qwest represents that 
the Joint CLECs, Northwest Public Communications Council, WeBTEC, and the 
Department of Defense have stated that they take no position on these scheduling issues. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
LAA/jlr 
 
cc: All parties of record (via email and U.S. mail) 


